
Oversubscribed Again! 
Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to let you know that once again Goddard Park is proving to be a very popular School. 110 parents 

wanted their children to attend this School for which we have 90 places in Reception. This together with the 

excellent SAT’s results the children in School achieve gives us a very positive reputation with local families. It is 

also a reflection of the brilliant work undertaken by our teachers and support staff on behalf of your children.  
 

Mike Welsh, Headteacher. 
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Star of the Week! 
 

Reception : Archie Botting, Joshua Morrison, 

   Lacey-Mae Styles, Corey Knight-Wade 

Year 1 : Aleasha Alley 

Year 2 : Licsha Kulendran 

Year 3 : Grace Howell 

Year 4 : Kaiden Ashby  

Year 5 : Freddy Mason 

Year 6 : Callum Buckland, Tyra Watson, Millie       

              Loveridge, Michaela Leadbeater,     

             Madison Wiseman 

 

School Clubs 
We run numerous and varied after School clubs 

which are well attended by the children.  
 

If your child comes along to one of these clubs 

but no longer wishes to attend please ensure you 

or your child informs the member of Staff 

running the club. It is very important that we 

have up to date registers for all clubs running. 
 

Also please ensure you collect your child from 

the clubs they attend at the specified time.  

Clicker Club 
Clicker Club started on Thursday 27th and the eight 

children who gained places were very happy to be part of 

Quattro’s training. The children are now Goddard Park dog 

ambassadors and we wish them good luck! 

Quattro is now an official School Dog in Training after 

passing the welfare assessment when members of staff from 

DHK (Dogs Helping Kids) came into School. They were 

very impressed with both children and Staff at Goddard 

Park saying ‘the best they’ve ever seen for being so 

respectful of the dog. 

Thank you and well done everyone! 

Keeping Our Children Safe 
 

In keeping our children safe we have to ensure that adults 

do not come into the building without prior 

arrangement.  
 

Unfortunately, there have been a couple of recent 

incidences where adults/parents have been unpleasant to 

Staff. 
 

We appreciate the overwhelming number of parents who 

are keen to have a positive relationship with their child’s 

teacher and understand how hard all Staff work for their 

child.  
 

We will not tolerate ANY confrontation with Staff as this is 

totally unacceptable and anyone not adhering to this 

approach will be excluded from the School site. 

Blogs 
In computing, children in Year 4 have been 

writing Blogs. This can be a regularly updated 

website or web page run by an individual or 

small group, written in an informal style. 

Family and friends can view these blogs and 

leave comments if they wish. 

Visit 

https://goddardparkyear4.wordpress.com 

School closed for Local Elections Thursday 4th May 

School closed for General Election Thursday 8th June 

School closed for Teacher Development Friday 9th 

June  
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Diary Dates for the Year 
 

                                            These diary dates will be updated in each Bulletin so please check back to see                 

                                           additions or changes. 
 

 
 

May 
Monday 01.05.17 – School closed for Bank Holiday 

Thursday 04.05.17 – School closed for Parish Elections  

Monday 08.05.17 to Friday 12.05.17 – KS2 Statutory tests 

Monday 15.05.17 - Teacher Training Day, School closed 

Friday 26.05.17 – School closes for half term at 1.30pm 
 

June 
Monday 05.06.17 – School re-opens at 8.40am 

Thursday 08.06.17 – School closed for General Election 

Friday 09.06.17 – School closed for Teacher Development 

Thursday 15.06.17 – Year 6 Taster Day at Dorcan 

Wednesday 21.06.17 – Year 6 trip 

Monday 26.06.17 to Friday 30.06.17 – Year 6 Induction Week at Dorcan 

Tuesday 27.06.17 – Year 6 trip 
 

July 
Tuesday 04.07.17 – Busy Bees Pizza Express Trip (AM) 

Friday 07.07.17 – Wind Roadshow (KS2) 

Monday 10.07.17 – Year 6 Induction Day at Dorcan 

Wednesday 12.07.17 – Infant Music Festival at The Wyvern 

Thursday 13.07.17 – World Music Roadshow (Reception and KS1) 

Friday 21.07.17 – School closes for Summer holidays at 1.30pm 
 

September 
Friday 01.09.17 – Teacher Training Day, School closed 

Monday 04.09.17 – School re-opens at 8.40am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Trophy Winners 
 

Congratulations to Class 7 who achieved 99.3% attendance the last week of term.  

 

Well Done! 
  

 


